
 

Circular No: PAT/SIS/ 51-06/2024                                                                    Date: 01/07/2024 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings from Springdale Indian School, Sharjah! 

 

We are pleased to inform that the Term-1 Class party will be celebrated on Wednesday, 3rd July 2024 during 

the last two periods.   

 

We request our parents to encourage and make arrangements for your ward for the participation. Prepare with 

home-made food and must wear modest, colourful and respectful clothing. We hope that the parents understand 

this rule as a matter of discipline and appreciate the same. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindly prepare some “healthy snacks” (fruits, Salads, healthy sandwiches, fresh juices, mandi, Manakesh (zattar 

or cheese) OR “native UAE foods eaten during this season,” for the Term end party on the same day. Avoid 

carbonated drinks and junk foods.  

Springdale Class Party - Term 1 (2024-2025) 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

The students can perform any kind of activities such as speech, dance, singing etc. which should reflect the school 

life, World and UAE heritage, culture, student’s responsibility etc.by the assistance of your respective class 

teachers.  But, strictly prohibited to bring electronic devices, especially mobile phones. Students can use their 

respective class teacher’s mobile to capture snap shots for your memories.  

 

 
Wishing you all “A Happy and Healthy Class Party” 

 

With Regards  

                                                         

           Principal 


